Funancial Aid

On February 7th and 8th, the Office of Student Financial Aid and Enrollment Services hosted its fifth annual Financial Aid Fair.  This year’s theme was “Money” Gras and students were welcomed with a shower of beads.  Every year, these fairs provide students with a fun environment to get all of their financial aid questions answered.  This is also an opportunity for the students to meet with their lenders and the Financial Aid and Enrollment Services staff.  Nothing lures college students to an event more than free food and entertainment.  The aroma of lunch from Bill Miller’s as well as the sounds from our Financial Aid Idol contest packed the University Center and provided a fun atmosphere for everyone that attended.


Scholarship prizes for Financial Aid Idol were provided by some of our generous lenders. 1st place honors went to Rachel Glover who won a $500.00 Scholarship given by Sallie Mae.  Michelle Lee Peters took 2nd Place and was awarded a $300.00 scholarship given by Bank of America.  3rd place winner Priscilla Garcia received a $200.00 Scholarship given by College Loan Corporation.  Our remaining finalists, Ashley Gasaway, Kristen Robinson, and Derek Bell were all awarded $100 scholarships for their participation.  Our excitement for this event is evident to the students that attend and we look forward to doing it all again next year!

[image: image1.jpg]


[image: image2.jpg]



Movin’ on Up!

There are more than just construction changes going on in our office.  We would like to take this time to acknowledge some of our current staff who have been promoted.  
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Shirley Banez - Associate Director of Scholarships

Joyce Fox - Associate Director 
Gail Carbajal - Associate Director of Compliance 
June Cortez-Sanchez - Assistant Director of Grant Programs  

Rex Algate - Assistant Director of Loans

Paul Remmert - Financial Aid Officer II coordinating the Work Study program.  

Rosie Mendiola - Financial Aid Officer II managing Return of Title IV Funds.

Pilar Cheney - Financial Aid Officer I 

Chris Fassler - Financial Aid Officer I 

We would also like to welcome Vickie Drumming as our new supervisor in the Enrollment Services Call Center.  Vickie joins us with her previous experience as a supervisor in the Registrar’s Officer.

Noodles and Oodles of Information
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We will be passing out thousands of ramen noodle packets to students.  This is part of our Financial Aid “Noodles and Oodles of Information” campaign.  Attached to the packets will be Financial Aid reminders, deadlines, and other useful information for students.

Upcoming Deadlines

Financial Aid Priority Deadline is March 31st.   Students will increase their eligibility for grants if they have the FAFSA submitted by this date.

Road Runner Express Deadline is July 1st:  This deadline ensures that students’ financial aid will disburse by the payment deadline if they have their FAFSA and all of their documents submitted by this date.

